
I beg to refer you to letter of the 30th May last

ou to report whether you have taken up the

The purchase of the inprovements of F.C.Perotta on
wass os

Lot Ho.1560,Claroquot District, with the Provincial Lands Depa

sion has been

Fowheam

wary.

Ditohburn Esq.

spector of Indian

Victoria, B.C.

verschieden, Indian Affairs, Letterbook

21 July 1916 - 11 August 1916, (R.G. 10, Volume 5633)
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